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TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  ALL Sheriffs, County Judges and Jail Administrators 

FROM: Brandon S. Wood, Executive Director   

Date:  May 22, 2020 

RE:  Suspension of In-Person Visits by Executive Order GA-25 
 

Counties must continue limiting visitation to attorneys and religious 

leaders or members of the clergy only.  Due to the close quarters and 

inability to comply with social distancing recommendations, every 

precaution should be taken to limit potential exposure.  For those persons 

allowed to visit a jail as provided for by GA-25, the following steps shall 

be taken: 

1. Consult with your Local Health Department; 

2. Implement all recommendations provided by LHD and establish a 

plan for modified visitation. 

3. This plan shall include: 

a. Symptoms screening of all visitors; 

b. Adequate staging area for visitors to limit congregate levels 

c. Provision of masks for visitors; 

d. Social distancing established for visitation areas, public and 

inmate side; 

e. Disinfecting procedures after each visitor; 

f. Non-contact and video visitation only, no contact visits; 

g. Due to limited capacity after social distancing is implemented, it 

is recommended that you have visitors check in and return at a 

designated time to limit excessive wait times.   
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